Visit to Royal Berkshire Hospital

I visited Royal berks recently and held a meeting with the Chief Executive.

I asked him about Coronavirus preparations, where he confirmed the need for
people to self isolate and ring 111. There are contingency plans for those
needing treatment.

We also discussed the preparation of a business plan for the development of
the hospital, as it is listed as hospital for potential substantial capital
investment.


http://www.government-world.com/visit-to-royal-berkshire-hospital-2/

